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Please protect our Oregon mail in Voting system.  It has worked flawlessly for the 27 

years I have lived here.  I’ve lived in three other States prior to Oregon and have 

experienced the inefficiencies of those places compared to the excellent Oregon Mail 

in system.  Anyone supporting the idea of making voting more difficult for Oregonians 

should be sent a strong message to back off or be voted out. 


